
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 2:49 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-17 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Firouz Mirbabaei Ghafghazi 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Are you sure, you are strongly decided to increase rate during this pandemic?  
Do you think that the Canadian economic situations have improved during the past year which there are 
strongly impacted by the Covid-19? 
you should reconsider your decision. 
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